

# NEWSLETTER

# 10th February 2017 Talbot First School







#### School Newsletter

If you would like to receive an email copy of future newsletters, please let Mrs Everill have your email address.

## Half Term break

We would like to remind you that school closes for the Spring half term break next Friday 17th February for one week. We return back to school on Monday 27th February.

### Book Fair £402 raised

Thank you to everyone who helped us to raise £402 in books for school.

#### School Milk

Milk will be re-ordered for those who are currently having it. The cost will be £.6.00 for the half term to 7th April. Please advise Mrs Everill of any changes.

#### School Lunches

The cost for those who pay remains at £2.15 per day. The amount for the half term to 7th April will be £64.50. Cheques payable to Staffordshire County Council please.

## Violin Concert Friday 31st March 9.20am

Class 2 will be performing a short concert on Friday morning 31st March. Everyone is welcome to attend.

## Executive Headteacher **Interviews**

The recruitment process to appoint Mrs Livesey's replacement has now started and interviews will be taking place on Friday 17th March.

#### Chess Club

Telephone 01889 500273 Email: office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk

We are sad to advise that Mr Tom Gibson will be stepping down at the end of this academic year after 17 years of running the Chess club here.

The club has been incredibly popular year on year and it would be a great loss to the school if it did not continue. With this in mind Mr Gibson has offered to support and help a prospective successor for a transitional period. If you or anyone you know would be willing to take the chess club on will you please contact the school office.

## After School Clubs

#### Monday

#### Soccerstars.

The club will continue from 27th February for 6 weeks. Places are available, please ask for a booking form from the school office if you haven't already had one.

#### Wednesday

#### Chess Club.

There will be 6 chess club sessions after half term. Can chess club members send in their payment of £6 after half term. Cheques payable to Talbot First School please.

#### Thursday

There will be a sport related after school club running after school on Thursdays for the next half term. Details of this will be sent out next week.

### South Staffs Water

We have just received notification from South Staffs Water that a number of streets in Kingstone will be affected by work they are carrying out from Monday 27th February for approximately 6 to 8 weeks. This will include Church Lane between Blythe Bridge Bank and Stonier Drive although access to the Village Hall car park should be as normal. We are told that the water supply should not be affected during this period.

#### Newsletter Dates

3rd March 17th March 31st March 28th April 12th May

#### Parent Assembly Dates

17th February 17th March 19th May 16th June